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11 December 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Production - 21st December 2018 

 

You are warmly invited to come and watch the Christmas production Hey Ewe! on Friday 21st 

December.  

 

All children from Reception and Nursery will be part of the production with children from Year 1 

and Year 2 being the choir.  

 

Unfortunately we are unable to have this in Christchurch as in previous years due to building 

work.  This year we will be having two performances at Woodlands Methodist Church, at 9:30am 

and 10:45am. 

 

Due to reduced space for the audience, we are having to make this event ticket only and limited 

in the first instance to 2 tickets per family. Tickets will be sent home with your child.  

If any spare tickets are available these will be given out on Wednesday 19th December.   

 

Children will need to arrive at school at their normal time and be collected from school when 

their day ends.  

 

Children in Reception will get a further note asking for clothes for costumes.  Please don’t buy 

anything new – Willow Tree has every costume we need. It is just what needs to be underneath 

that we will be asking for. 

 

Years 1 and 2 will wear their school uniforms. 

 

Please complete the slip below to request your tickets and hand it in by Friday 14th December.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Foundation and Key Stage 1 Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Foundation & Key Stage 1 Christmas Production 2018 

Please return to school by Friday 14th December 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………. Class ……………………………………………... 

 

I would like ………tickets for the 9.30am performancep 

or 

I would like ………tickets for the 10.45am performance 

NB: We will try and allocate tickets for the performance of your choice but please be 

aware this may not be possible as tickets for each performance are limited. 


